ATOKA CEMETERY ASSOCIATION



ANNUAL MEETING - MAY 15, 2010

Dear Friends of Atoka Cemetery Association,

Finally, Spring and Summer are here and that means it's time for the Atoka Cemetery Association meeting. We will "meet and greet" at 10:00 and the business part of the meeting will begin at 11:00 am. At 12:00 we will share our meal together so be sure and bring your favorite dish. The bread, utensils and drinks will be provided.

Last year there were 31 people in attendance which is down from our regular attendance, so I hope you can plan on coming this year. We had no burials at the cemetery this last year.

To let you know, Juanita Shields is doing as well as can be expected. She has "graduated" to using a cane for short distances and her walker otherwise....still "sharp as a tack!"

This year we are going to have a short program on the history of the Atoka Valley and cemetery presented by Bill Shields.

Thank you for your generosity in giving to the Association to keep the cemetery mowed and grave sites maintained. If you would like to contribute, but cannot attend the meeting, send your donation to Atoka Cemetery Association, c/o Sue and Bill Shields, 699 CR 429, Novice, Tx 79538. Don't forget our web site at www.atokacemetery.org.

See you soon! James Richards Sue Shields

James Richards

President

Sue Shields

Treasurer and Secretary